
 

 

SOULS FOR CHRIST            
MINISTRIES SPRING  

NEWSLETTER 2023 

Thanks to every church and individual who has given in 2023  

EXTREME COLD LEAVES MANY IN DANGEROUS  

SITUATIONS. WE HIT THE STREETS HELPING 
THROUGH OUR SLEEPING BAG PROJECT  

Last Year  216 
homeless people 

died on the 
streets without  
warmth or a 
place to live. 

Through your 
support we’ve  
changed that 

outcome already. 

THANK YOU  



 

      OUR THANKS to Johanna and her Husband for all the  

Quality Supplies they donated  

Our Thanks To Ministry Partners  

HUGE THANKS to Jody Steinhauer and  

Project Winter  Survival for the Winter Kits  

BIG THANKS to 

   Reapers in the Rain Int. 

   for the supplies donated 



Winter Outreach Ministry  

  Grateful  for our Volunteers  

 Winter coats and boots are a vital part of our Winter Distribution 

Sleeping bags are key to the survival of the homeless  

Our thanks to 
all who gave 
towards our   
Sleeping Bag          

Project 

 

A girl living in  a 
tent receives a 

warm coat from us 
on a very cold day 



 

 

Preaching Ministry  
 

Our Preaching 
Ministry has 

seen 12 people 
come to Christ 
since January. 

Thank You God 

Our Thanks 
This past winter many churches and individuals gave towards our Projects. 
Together we: 

• Supplied  80 bibles to those asking and 12 to new believers + 250 tracts  

• Gave out 250lbs of winter clothing, tops, pants and jackets  

• 100 winter coats –thanks to Reapers in the Rain and Yew Thong Leong 

• 1500 pair of socks, boots, shoes, 50lbs of toiletries, 100 pair of underwear 

• 500 Tim Cards providing meals for all who asked + 3500 granola bars 

• 200 sleeping bags, and 100 blankets– thank to many churches  



 

     Testimonials  

1. An 88 year old man from the USA contacted us wanting tracts to evangelize his neighbourhood. 
       

2. A lady carrying a huge sign, evangelizing on the subway in Toronto, handed me a tract & it     

     turned out to be one of our Ministry’s tracts that was professionally printed off. Proof that people                       

     are using the tracts we created to reach out with the Gospel. 

 

A Word from Dean’s Desk 

God always answers prayer. As I head downtown to speak each week, so many reach out letting 
me know they’re  praying.  As people pray, souls continue to be won as I evangelize in downtown 
Toronto.  

God’s Word says in Romans 10:14  

“How, then, can they call on the one they have not believed in? And how can they believe in the one of 
whom they have not heard? And how can they hear without someone preaching to them”. 
 

We are grateful to many churches and individuals who pray and give, supporting our mission 
work to the lost, broken and the homeless. 216 died in 2022 living outside and many still need to 
hear the Gospel. Time is short, as a ministry we are recommitting ourselves to preaching the  
message anytime, everywhere,  in all we do.      

Thank you for your Support and Partnership.  Maranatha Friends  

Dean & Kim 

         How to Partner with Souls for Christ Ministries  
Go to our Website  
www.soulsforchristministries.org    

 

Email  E-transfer  dean@soulsforchristministries.org 

 

Canada Helps pay thru multiple methods                    

                              

PayPal  choose PayPal through our website 

          

Cheques payable to Souls for Christ Ministries  


